
SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

 

 

Date 11/09/2024 

Present Mrs Iqbal, Salah Uddin, Shahzain Ali, Abira Hussain, Fuzail Mustafa, Zain 
Mahmood, Sabaa Ali, and  Zain Hesseldon. 

 
 

 
  

 Welcome back to our first School Council meeting of the year. 
 It’s that time of year again when we vote in our new representatives. 
 Any child wishing to apply this year, needs to deliver a speech to their class.  The children 
will then vote.  Every child has a right to vote as we live in a ‘Democracy’ and this is linked to The 
British Values. 
 I will ask class teachers to remind children what a ‘Democracy is and to arrange for their 
children to hold a ballot to choose their new representative. 
 The School Council had a very busy year last year and we look forward to all of the  
ideas and suggestions this year.  Good luck to everyone that applies. 
 
 

 

Thank you children for your contributions.  
  

 

 

 

 


